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RE: 	State vs. Chad Doerman 

Clermont County, Ohio 

For Immediate Release 

Regarding the horrific murder of three young boys in Clermont County, Ohio last week, we have 

received countless inquiries from the media. While we understand the public interest in gaining insight 

as to how such an unspeakable act of savagery could occur, this matter is still under investigation 

pending presentation to a Grand Jury. As such, there will be no comment from the Clermont County 

Prosecutor's office at this time. It is anticipated that a press release will be issued by the end of the 

week. 

Please have compassion and respect the privacy of this grieving family. I ask that you keep the family in 

your thoughts and prayers. 

Mark J. Tekulve 

Clermont County Prosecuting Attorney 


